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On May 13

th
, 2012, at approximately 6:30 P.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 

Department received a call regarding a white male who was drifting face down in 
the Intracoastal Waterway, near the Commercial Boulevard Bridge. 
 
Fort Lauderdale Police Patrol Officers and Marine Unit responded to the scene 
and located a deceased 39-year-old white male.  
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that no foul play is suspected in the death 
of the located man. The man’s identity is being withheld until the next of kin is 
notified and confirmed by the Medical Examiner’s Office.  
 
The investigation is still on going and investigators are urging anyone with further 
information regarding the incident to contact Detective Jack DiCristofalo at 954-
828-6096. 
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